From: Mary <mlsoper@charter.net>

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:12 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS & TR S plan 1 COLAS

CAUTION:External email.

| want to thank you for the work you have done on getting a 3 percent increase for those of us in the above Plans. |
worked 13 years in PERS went back to college for a teaching certificate and worked 23 years as a teacher (TRS). | also
earned a masters degree during my continued education. | was given 30 years credit through a portability plan. My
salary was divided between the two plans.

Due to my advanced age, | have had to move to Lacey to be near my family. Retirement communities don’t come cheap.
I am finding my monthly salary does not cover all expenses. | would appreciate your consideration in helping us get a
cost of living ( now 7%)increase.

Any help you can give us will be greatly appreciated!

Mary L Soper
4532 Intelco Loop SE Apt 159
Lacey, Wa 98503

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



